
 

 

 

I first began to work freelance in the film industry in 1985 and a friend of mine 

recommended Avar & Company.  

 

In those early years my income was not great and was highly erratic. Throughout that time 

Avar were very understanding and supportive, sometimes waiting months for payment. As 

the years have gone by things have improved very much and it has always been a pleasure 

dealing with Ash, Trevor and Shashi who have been my main contacts. In the last couple of 

years, through Avar, I have received advice on the rearrangement of my financial affairs 

which has been very constructive and given me much peace of mind. 

 

I have experienced twenty good years with Avar and I doubt that I shall ever need any other 

accountants.   

 

Laurence W A Dorman.  

Production Designer  

1 January 2005 

 


